From: Joanne Skirving

To: LRO
Subject: Please support HB 2830
Date: Tuesday, June 13, 2017 10:56:29 AM

I urge you to support HB 2830, which would raise corporate taxes to avoid making major cuts
to education, health care, and other essential services.

Thank you.

Joanne Skirving
4220 SE Cooper St.
Portland OR 97206
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